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HABITAT COMMITTEE REPORT ON  

LEGISLATIVE MATTERS 
 

The Habitat Committee (HC) received a briefing on H.R. 2936, the Resilient Federal Forests Act 
of 2017. The HC is concerned that if this bill were to pass it would have devastating consequences 
on West Coast salmon habitats. We recognize the Council has not received a request for comments 
on the bill but encourage the Council, the Legislative Committee, and the salmon advisory bodies 
to track the bill to the extent possible. 
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